
Notice of Study Commencement 
 

The Municipality of North Grenville 

Water and Wastewater Master Plan Update 
 

 

The Municipality of North Grenville has initiated a Master 
Planning process in accordance with Approach 1 of the 
Municipal Engineers Association (MEA) Class 
Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to undertake an 
update to the Water and Wastewater Master Plan that 
was prepared in 2015. 

 

The Master Plan will identify and assess options to 
improve the ability of North Grenville’s water and 
wastewater systems to accommodate the current and 
future population within the Municipality. This Study is 
being conducted according to the requirements of 
Approach 1 of a Master Plan under the Ontario 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process 
(October 2000, as amended in 2015 and 2023). 
 

Public and agency consultation is a key part of the 
Master Plan process. Your input will help identify 
preferred solutions(s) that will support future growth and 
development. 
 

 

The Study team will review background information which will be presented at a Public Information Centre. 
Updates will be provided during the study on the Municipality website at www.northgrenville.ca/projects.  

 

You can also contact a member of the Master Plan team listed below with any questions, or to provide input on 
the study. 
 

 

Matthew Marcuccio, P.Eng. 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 
Phone: 1-343-803-4554 
Email: mmarcuccio@jlrichards.ca  

Nicholas Shepherd 
Water & Wastewater Technologist 
Municipality of North Grenville 
Phone: 613-258-9569 ext. 179 
Email: nshepherd@northgrenville.on.ca  

 

  

All personal information included in your request – such as name, address, telephone number and property 
location – is collected, under the authority of section 30 of the Environmental Assessment Act and is 
collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the public. As this 
information is collected for the purpose of a public record, the protection of personal information provided in 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) does not apply (s.37). Personal 
information you submit will become part of a public record that is available to the public unless you request 
that your personal information remain confidential. 

 

This Notice was issued on August 6th, 2024.  

How Do I Get More Information? 

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/2I2eCXDA45HXOQwDcg48HW?domain=linkprotect.cudasvc.com
mailto:mmarcuccio@jlrichards.ca
mailto:nshepherd@northgrenville.on.ca

